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June 26, 2019 
 
 
P. Van Meerbergen 
Councillor, Ward 10 
 
M. van Holst 
Councillor, Ward 1 
 
S. Maguire 
Division Manager, Roadway Lighting and Traffic Control 
 
G. Tucker 
Communications Specialist 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 25, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 5th Report of the Community 
Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on May 23, 
2019: 

a)            the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the Community Safety and Crime 
Prevention Advisory Committee (CSCP) expressed its support for the potential 
implementation of automated speed enforcement in community safety zones and school 
zones; it being noted that the CSCP heard a verbal presentation from S. Maguire, 
Division Manager, Roadway Lighting & Traffic Control, with respect to this matter; 

b)            Councillors P. van Meerbergen and M. van Holst; and G. Tucker, 
Communications Specialist, BE THANKED for their support of the Community Safety 
and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee Community Safety Week that was held May 
6 to 11, 2019; and, 

c)            clauses 1.1, 3.1 and 5.2, BE RECEIVED. (2.8/7/CPSC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/dt 
 
 
cc: Chair and Members, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 

Committee 
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